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The human rights problems and protections of the Roma

Sub-Commission on Human Rights Decision 2000/109

At its 26th meeting, on 17 August 2000, the Sub-Commission on the Promotion and Protection of Human Rights, recalling its decision 1999/109 of 26 August 1999 and noting with appreciation the working paper submitted at its fifty-second session by Mr. Y.K.J. Sik Yuen on the human rights problems and protections of the Roma (E/CN.4/Sub.2/2000/28), decided, without a vote, to endorse the conclusions contained therein, including with regard to the importance of undertaking an updated study on the human rights problems and protections of the Roma, and recommended the following draft decision to the Commission on Human Rights for adoption:

[For the text, see chap. I, draft decision 13.E/CN.4/Sub.2/2000/46-E/CN.4/2001/2  ]
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